
DISCLAIMER 
PLEASE NOTE that, at times, it is necessary for the U3A to make deposits with travel agents for 

future trips, and whilst we do not anticipate any such problems, in the event of a travel agent or 

hotelier becoming bankrupt, Javea U3A would not be in a position to refund any losses that might 

occur. We strongly recommend that you ensure that your own personal travel insurance provides 

cover for any such losses. 

 
IMPORTANT NOTES 

If you are unable to use a trip which you have already paid for you should inform the appropriate 

Travel Organiser, who will try and find a replacement from the reserve list. Where this is 

possible, the Travel Organiser should be able to give you a full or partial refund (depending on 

the nature of the trip). If there is no waiting list, then a refund would not be possible, as this may 

prejudice other members booked on the trip. We have a clearly defined policy whereby non-

members are only permitted after all else has been exhausted, and the non-member may be 

expected to pay a small additional supplement. We do not allow non-member substitutions as it is 

unfair to our members.  

 


